
 
 

Creekside Connections 

Check out the latest news from Creekside! 

 
January 27,2023 

 

 
• Jan. 30 Championship Martial Arts 
• Jan. 30 Aladdin Rehearsal 
• Feb. 1 Aladdin Rehearsal 



• Feb. 1 Championship Martial Arts 
• Feb. 2 Robotics 3:30 
• Feb. 3 5th Grade Colonial Day 
• Feb. 3 Aladdin Rehearsal 

 
Principal'sCorner 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 
First, thank you for reading our newsletters! We sincerely appreciate you taking the time 
to be informed! 
 
Thank you for your support and participation in Parent Teacher Conferences. It was 
great to see so many families celebrating successes and setting goals. Thank you, also, 
for supporting our PTA as you visited the book fair. 
 
This is a reminder that the parent and student survey windows are open until March 3. 
This is an anonymous survey that will provide valuable feedback to our school and 
teachers. Please take a minute to respond. We appreciate the support of our Creekside 
families and continually strive to improve for our students and community. 
 
Thank you to our PTA for coordinating our Spirit Wear Event! Please see the information 
below about ordering school spirit wear. The online store closes Wednesday. 
 
The weather forecast is calling for very cold temperatures on Monday. Please ensure 
students are dressed for the conditions! Creekside follows district guidelines to keep 
students inside when temperatures are less than 20 degrees including wind chill. Thank 
you for helping us "Be Safe." 
 
We will leave lost and found items out on tables throughout the week. Please 
encourage your student to check for coats, hats, gloves, and other items, and have a 
look yourselves! 
 
Please reach out with any questions or concerns. 
 
Stay Connected!   Sincerely, Mrs. Schow 



Parking Lot Safety 
 
Thank you so much for your care and consideration while dropping off and picking up 
students! Thank you for 
 

• keeping the crosswalk clear, 
• only parking in accessible spots IF you have the appropriate placard, and 
• pulling all the way to the curb to drop off/pick up. 

 
Please remember to use the same rules when accessing the parking lot to the east of 
the school (closer to Fairfield Jr. High.) Use the parking spots to park and wait, and use 
the driving lanes to keep moving. We appreciate it when you show consideration 
and kindness for each other! 

 
 

Safe Routes Walk & Roll Winner 

Congratulations to Caleb! He recently entered the Safe Routes Walk and Roll Challenge 
and won the drawing for a brand new scooter! Thanks to Caleb and his family for being 
a great example of "Be Safe!" 
 
Find out how to enter here: https://saferoutes.utah.gov/walk-n-roll/ 
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RoboticsCompetition 

 
The Creekside Robotics team did a fantastic job at their competition last weekend! Our 
first-year students and our veteran competitors all did a wonderful job working together 
and using their skills to complete a variety of tasks. 
 
Team E (AKA Mighty Pups) earned 1st place in the Team Challenge, 1st place in Skills, 
and they received the "Excellent Award." 
 
Many thanks to our Robotics coaches, Mrs. Blankinship, Mrs. Peace, and Mrs. Jensen, 
for all their hard work with the team. Thanks to parents for supporting your students! 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

Free & Reduced Price School Meals - Davis 
School District 

Your children may be eligible for other government programs (P-EBT, Emergency 
Broadband, etc.) by filling out an application and qualifying for free OR reduced price 
school meals, if your household GROSS income falls within the eligibility guidelines. All 
applications must be completed online with your myDSD guardian account. 

launchdavis.k12.ut.us 
 

PTACorner 
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Jenny Schow 
Jenny is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters 
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